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It’s that time of the year again when you need to look for a spot to store your equipment for 

the winter.  The staff at the Stevens County Fairgrounds have set aside their time to help you on: 
 

STORAGE IN:   Saturday,   October 12th , 2019  
from  10 AM TO NOON 

 

 Pricing is $8.00 a foot from ball of unit to unit rear.  Storage rental fee is due 
and payable the day you drop off your unit(s).  Contact us if you have multi 
units to store for the season.  Saturday, October12th is the only date that we will set aside as the 
fairboard people get paid nothing for doing this and only wish to set aside one weekend to do this. 
IF the date and times don’t work for you here are some options for you; 

 
1. You can bring your unit out and drop it off prior to the day or time at no extra added 

charge. The only thing we ask is that you fill out an index card with your unit information 
(i.e. Jayco Camper, License #)  and your contact information (name, address, phone #); put 
the card in a plastic bag  and tape the bag to your storage item.   Also fill out the storage 
contract form which is  mailed to you,  attach in a 2nd bag so that we can take the form 
out and keep for our records.  Please fold your unit down to as low as it will go.  
Example:  fold down the canopy on pontoon. 
 

2. The other option is to contact us at a different date but there will be an added $25 
charge for someone to take the time to come out to the fairgrounds to put your unit 
into storage. If you are going to do this you will also want to make sure you contact us by 
phone (320-589-1062) or email (info@scfair.net) now so we save room in a building for 
your unit. 

 
When you bring your unit for storage make sure you bring tools along to take the battery 

post wires off.  Also bring a large piece of cardboard/plastic to place under your engine so if it 
should leak any oil it will not be all over the floor. Oil is very hard to clean up after it has sat all 
winter.  
 

We will inform you of the checkout date by mail in the spring and the same policy for 
checkout will apply if you can’t make the date for checkout. We will again pull your unit out if you 
wish for a later pickup time of the day or you can go with the added checkout charge and time.  
 

Just remember to check that your insurance is in place as Owner assumes sole responsibility 
and liability of the stored unit. Not that we have had  problems, but you need to be aware where the 
responsibility is if something should happen.  It is not the responsibility of the Stevens County 
Fairboard or Stevens County Ag. Society.                                                                                                                                                  
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